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NOTICE OF DIRECT CONTRACTING

PROCUREMENT FOR THE ONE (1) YEAR MONTHLY PREVENTIVE
MAINTENANCE OF ONE (1) UNIT KONE ELEVATOR AT THE VESSEL
TRAFFIC MANAGEMENT SYSTEM (VTMS) CONTROL CENTER
BUILDING, MICT TONDO MANILA

The Philippine Ports Authority, PMO - NCR North, through its PMO NCR North Bids
and Awards Committee (PMO-NCR-NORTH-BAC), intends to  procure
“PROCUREMENT FOR THE ONE (1) YEAR MONTHLY PREVENTIVE
MAINTENANCE OF ONE (1) UNIT KONE ELEVATOR AT THE VESSEL TRAFFIC
MANAGEMENT SYSTEM (VTMS) CONTROL CENTER BUILDING, MICT TONDO
MANILA?” thru “Direct Contracting” as an Alternative Mode of Procurement pursuant
to its procurement method stated in the Annual Procurement Plan for CY 2024 of this
Office.

Furthermore, the Contractor, who has an EXCLUSIVE/SOLE DISTRIBUTORSHIP
CERTIFICATE, is identified to be KPI ELEVATORS, INC. As such, they are invited to
submit their proposal within seven (7) calendar days from posting of this Notice at the
Official PPA Website and Bulletin Boards of PPA.

The project is funded under the Corporate Operating Budget CY 2024 of APP 2024.
The Total Approved Budget for the Contract (ABC) is in the amount of ONE HUNDRED
FIFTY THOUSAND PESOS ONLY (Php150,000.00) inclusive of 12% VAT.

Additional legal and financial documents to be submitted are as follows:
a. Certified True Copy of Registration Certificate from SEC, DTl or CDA,
b. Certified True Copy of Valid Mayor's/ Business Permit, and
c. Valid PhilGEPS indicating the Registration Number.

The Direct Contract of Procurement shall be governed by Revised 2016 R.A. 9184 and
its IRR.

The implementation of the project shall be guided by its Terms and Condition, attached
together with this Notice.
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PMO — NCR North shall in no case be held responsible or liable for any and all costs
associated in the implementation of the Direct Contracting mode of procurement
regardless of its results.

For further information, you may contact the Head, BAC Secretariat, at Telephone No.
8245 - 2929.

FRANCIS/ALDRICH A. RUBIO

R North Bids and Awards Committee



